
April 4, 2024

Dear Committee Administrator Amanda Rudolph,

I am writing in support of Minnesota HF 4593, which will be presented to the State and Local
Government Finance and Policy Committee on Thursday, April 4th. This proposal gives the
people of Minnesota the option to vote on the 2024 general election ballot to amend the state
constitution to establish an Independent Redistricting Committee (IRC).

This would transfer the authority of the redistricting process from self-interested politicians to
the people of Minnesota. An IRC would establish a fair and impartial method for redrawing
districts. HF 4593 should guarantee unbiased map drawing, free from the influence or
interference of politicians aiming to manipulate districts for their benefit. They should operate
transparently through an open process and be guided by established rules to ensure fairness and
transparency.

The overarching goal is to create a system that better mirrors the varied needs and perspectives
of Minnesotans in communities across the state.

This bill could end gerrymandering here and now.

A fair redistricting process is transparent and accountable, representative of our communities,
ends gerrymandering, and values the people's voices. I ask that as our representatives consider
the proposal, they include their constituents in the process, maintaining a transparent, open, and
accessible process. Public hearings, open comment periods, and other avenues that empower
citizens to contribute to the decision-making process are vital to the legislative process.

I wholeheartedly support including the question on the 2024 general election ballot to amend the
state constitution to establish an Independent Redistricting Committee.

Let's end gerrymandering in our wonderful state once and for all.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
John and Jean Fleming, 21364 Hytrail Cir, Lakeville, MN 55044-6035,
johnandjeanfleming@msn.com
Carol Miller, 942 6th Ave N, Sauk Rapids, MN 56379-2336, dwmiller13@charter.net
Natalie Hodapp, 19398 599th Ave, Mankato, MN 56001-8498, nataliehodapp@hotmail.com
Diane Wesman, 5862 W Bald Eagle Blvd, Saint Paul, MN 55110-6439,
dkwesman@comcast.net
Jennifer Fosspotter, 10242 Revere Ln, Osseo, MN 55369, jennyfosspotter@gmail.com
Oscar Avina, 7608 67th Ave N, Minneapolis, MN 55428-2210, oavina@comcast.net
Renee TS, 2829 Yosemite Ave S, Minneapolis, MN 55416-1864, reneets2@juno.com
Tina Carvelli, 4550 Humboldt Ave N, Minneapolis, MN 55412-1278, tmcarvelli@gmail.com



Lydia Brinkmann, 725 E 5th St, Redwood Falls, MN 56283-1731, lydialutz@gmail.com
Nancy Hauer, 1990 Ridgewood Ave, Saint Paul, MN 55110-5820, nancy@rookhouse.org
Kelvin Tryon, 45 S Erie St, Aurora, MN 55705-1215, the.kelvin.tryon@gmail.com
Arthur Yeske, 5333 Bounty St SE, Prior Lake, MN 55372-2504, a.yeske@mchsi.com
Paul Huffman, 10962 Eagle View Cir, Saint Paul, MN 55129-4296, paul.huffman@comcast.net
MMcQuillen, 1762 Prescott Ln, Chaska, MN 55318-3206, mmcquill@hotmail.com
Jill Quesenberry, PO Box 116, Morgan, MN 56266-0116, mjqweezy@gmail.com
Ed Newman, 1235 Yale Pl, Apt 1204, Minneapolis, MN 55403-1947, newman.ed@gmail.com
Dan Eckes, 5640 100th Ln N, Minneapolis, MN 55443-5700, deckes6235@gmail.com
Pat Patdun, 580 Chestnut St, Marine On Saint Croix, MN 55047-7511, hmtqmosc@gmail.com
Sharon E Beck, 4610 Ridge Cliff Dr, Saint Paul, MN 55122-3711, sha_bec@msn.com
Janette Dean, 103 N Gjere Ave, Apt 5, Caledonia, MN 55921-9644, janettenoelle@gmail.com
MaryEllen Smith, 2137 250th St W, Farmington, MN 55024-9768, mtsmithnp@aol.com
LaQuita Wierima, 633 9th Ave SW, Unit B, Perham, MN 56573-5509, l.wierima@aol.com


